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Effective Tuesday, September 8, 2020, a health order was issued in place for reporting positive COVID-
19 cases in Ohio Public Schools.  Below are direct phone contact lines for each building that are assigned 
in each school clinic.  Parents and family members are encouraged to report positive COVID-19 cases to 
their child’s school as soon as they are diagnosed with COVID-19, whether by laboratory test or through 
physician examination.  
 
The goals of the order are to provide communities with information to minimize the further transmission 
of COVID-19 and to allow local health officials to begin timely contact tracing. Parents/guardians are 
being asked to report to their schools new positive COVID-19 cases for their children enrolled in school, 
from preschool-aged through grade 12, beginning Tuesday, Sept. 8. Districts and schools must notify 
affected students/parents (in same classroom and building) and their local health departments within 24 
hours of learning of confirmed student and/or staff cases. 
 
If your child has been diagnosed with COVID 19, please contact the school nurse at your 
child’s school using the direct contact line listed below: 
 
Jefferson PK-8 School      330-675-6993 
 
Lincoln PK-8 School      330-373-4573 
 
McGuffey PK-8 School      330-675-6973 
 
Willard PK-8 School      330-675-8663 
 
Warren G Harding High School     330-675-8603 
 
Additionally, the Warren City School District has identified a COVID Coordinator, essentially serving in the 
capacity of liaison between the Warren City Health Department and the Warren City Schools. 
 
COVID 19 Coordinator  Tracy Preston  330-675-4314 
 
The school district is committed to communicating confirmed positive COVID-19 cases to our student 
families and staff members as specified in the health order.  Additionally, any information gathered will 
be shared with the Warren City Health Department to support their efforts in appropriate reporting.  
 
Thank you, in advance, for your support, cooperation and understanding as we continue to navigate 
through COVID 19. 
 
 

 
Steve Chiaro 
Superintendent   


